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November   
Working Bee at Kingston  
Len Ross Fishing Classic  
   
December  

Christmas BBQ at Lake Pryde 
Christmas Parade 
 
January   

Eating, Drinking, Lazing about, Boating 
 

February   
Ski School and Ski Champs  
Bannockburn 
 

March   
Otago Harbour Trip.  
Salmon Fishing etc 
 

April   

Kingston Katch 
Poker Run 



     4 

Secretary Notes: 
There were twelve members present at this monthôs Ex-
ecutive meeting at Clarky's home. Tony was away pric-
ing a job in Bathhurst so the meeting was chaired by 
Mark Reid. 
 It was business as usual really but the significant 
news is that the new web site is up and running due to 
the sterling effort of Kerryn Gillan, and a fine job she 
has done. Look it up sometime.  The Club showed its 
appreciation by providing a bucket of kitchen sink stuff 
to help with the dish washing chores (Rock's idea actu-
ally). As well, the secretary sleuthed some insider infor-
mation from Kerryn's mother and consequently we 
sourced a gift voucher for her from her second favour-
ite Gore store, Country Living for which she was very 
grateful. Along with this work and in conjunction with 
Dave McFadzien the booking system for the Lodge is 
up and running and working well. We have had some 
useful feedback from ñtenantsò on the questionnaire 
form which allows us to identify and correct any prob-
lems sooner. Thanks again those guys. 
 Reports at the meeting covered the bus trip to 
Crookston which was well attended with a full bus and 
several cars going. The trip started with a revisit to the 
Keelow Craft ñfactoryò in Avon Street. The business 
has changed ownership since our last visit and contin-
ues to be a slick operation producing high quality jet 
boats constructed by dedicated workers with Paul Cross 
at the helm. Impressive was a twin engine monster for 
Shotover Jets which was almost complete and ready to 
be shipped north for its final fit out. 
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Secretary Notes: 
Then to Crookston to look at Dave Hamilton's one man 
operation building Super Boats out of big sheets of alu-
minium. Dave was trained as a boat builder in an earlier 
life and continued when he came south. The boat in the 
workshop is Dave's own boat (or until someone comes 
along and makes an offer he can't refuse). I was impressed 
with the layout in the workshop particularly the gantry 
crane which allows heavy objects to be moved single 
handed. Also, a self-designed tubing bender was quite in-
novative with some intricate engineering on the lathe mak-
ing the rollers. It is amazing the talented people lurking in 
the country. The skills, drive and persistence of these 
craftsmen is great to see. Having built a couple of small 
boats, I know how hard it is sometimes to keep at it and 
see the job through to the end. I have a little ditty I say to 
myself when things drag a bit. It is T O M.  There's Only 
Me. There is only me to do the job, no good waiting for 
anyone else. Get on with it. Anyway, back to the show! 
We finished the night with a visit to the Forest Lodge for 
thirst quenching and a few nibbles. It was a great trip and 
thanks to Tony for organising it and the members for sup-
porting it. 
 Finally a few reminders for coming events. WORK-
ING BEE is on the 3rd November. Contact Tony if you 
can go so we know how many to cater for. 
 LEN ROSS FISHING COMPETITION on the 10th 
November. Usual rules and format. (phone Garry Ross on 
0274 358032  for further details) 
 CHRISTMAS BBQ at Lake Pryde and the SANTA 
PARADE are in December so see next monthôs Shoreline. 
 Hope you like the new look Shoreline.  
Bye bye , Pete. 
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Kingston Lodge Working Bee  
 

4ÈÅÒÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ Á ×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ÂÅÅ ÈÅÌÄ ÏÎ  
3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ .ÏÖÅÍÂÅÒ ÔÈÅ ΩÒÄ ÉÎ +ÉÎÇÓÔÏÎȢ  

-ÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÁÒÅ ÁÓËÅÄ ÔÏ ÍÅÅÔ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ 'ÏÒÅ 4ÒÏÕÔ ÁÔ 
ήÁÍ ÔÏ ÃÁÒÐÏÏÌ ÔÏ +ÉÎÇÓÔÏÎȢ  

9ÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÅÉÔÈÅÒ ÔÒÁÖÅÌ ÕÐ ÔÏ +ÉÎÇÓÔÏÎ ÏÎ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ 
ÁÎÄ ÄÏ ÔÈÅ ×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ÂÅÅ ÁÎÄ  

ÔÒÁÖÅÌ ÈÏÍÅ ÌÁÔÅÒ ÔÈÁÔ ÁÆÔÅÒÎÏÏÎȢ 
 /Ò ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÇÏ ÔÏ +ÉÎÇÓÔÏÎ ÄÏ ÔÈÅ ×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ÂÅÅȟ 
ÇÏ ÏÕÔ ǢÓÈÉÎÇ ÌÁÔÅ ÁÆÔÅÒÎÏÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÓÔÁÙ ÔÈÅ ÎÉÇÈÔ 

ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÃÌÕÂÒÏÏÍÓ ÆÒÅÅ ÏÆ ÃÈÁÒÇÅȢ  
,ÕÎÃÈ ÁÎÄ ÄÒÉÎËÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÄ ÏÎ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȢ  

 
!ÌÌ ÔÈÏÓÅ ÇÏÉÎÇ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ  
4ÏÎÙ -Ã$Ï×ÁÌÌ ΦΨέΪήίΩΫήΩ 
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NOVEMBER 10th & 11th  
 

LAKE TE ANAU & MANAPOURI 
 
Prizes:  
- Heaviest fish   $100 
  2nd  $50 
  3rd  $25 
- Hard luck prize  
- Children under 14 Best Fish 
- Lucky draw 
 
Fish or no fish please come along to the 

weigh in & BBQ,   
 

3pm Sunday at 65 Bligh St, Te Anau 
 

All fish to be gutted with gills out and 
head on.  

 
Radio VHF 69 
 
For further info call  
Len 2086599  
0272210257  
0272086599 
 

Everyone  

Welcome  
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The season now has well and truly got underway and our 
stands have been in use a lot of the time. So far the results 
have been on the lower side of our usual catch but thatôs 
the way it is. 
During the school holidays the place was used for the 
whole time and we got to go the last three days. The first 
one was very very windy and we had trouble getting our 
screens out without taking off to Aus. We managed to get 
everything on and fishing but no way would we have taken 
the little boat out so we all worked the stands together. We 
had our grand children Josh and Kate with us and between 
us we got enough for a good meal that night. Next day was 
very nice and sunny so Josh and I took the boat and went 
down the river to the freedom fishing (pot nets) area to try 
our luck. When we pulled our nets I had a cup full and Josh 
got a K. and the same K on the two stands so another good 
feed. Next the same procedure, the stands got only a cup 
full with Josh getting 1.5 K. and Pop getting 5 K.  
A good result for us and plenty to eat. 
While I was sitting on the catch bucket having a spell after a 
go at fishing I was reading a book when just happened to 
look down and there between my feet was a huge spider so 
with a leap out of the way the way I got the bucket and 
caught him. I brought him home to get identified and it 
turned out to be a Wolf spider. Fair go I reckon his leg 
spread would have been 50mm. 'IT WAS HUGE"  He now 
lives in a tree lane. 
 
Had a great time with very good weather and will be back in 
November or a final fling and to take the stands down. 
                                                                                          
Henry and Bev Bennett with Josh and Kate 
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Dave Hamiltonôs future Gin Palace 

Tidy Keelow Workshop 
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Boat Club Members chewing the fat in Dave 
Hamiltonôs workshop 
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GORE  BOAT & WATER SKI CLUB 

P O BOX 260 GORE 
Phone: (03) 208 9672 

 
 
 
Members (only) of the Gore Boat Club are encouraged to hire the : 

THE  GORE BOAT CLUB LODGE AT KINGSTON 
 

The clubrooms consists of: 

¶ Large recreation and dining area  

¶ Great multifuel fire, (must take your own wood or coal) 

¶ Well equipped kitchen, (please take own tea towels and detergent) 

¶ 3 Rooms each consisting of 1 double bed & 3 single bunks 

¶  Please bring own linen and blankets. 

¶ A pool table, 46ò television , free view TV & record player. 
 
RATES: $100.00 to book the whole complex for up to 4 people per  
 night. $25.00 per person per night thereafter, including  
 children 10 & over. Child under 10 free of charge. 
 **$100 deposit required** 
 Caravan Sites available. 
 Available to Current Financial GBC Members ONLY! 
 The member that has booked the lodge is responsible  
 for the facility and must be present during the hire period. 
 MAXIMUM 20 PEOPLE PER NIGHT 
 NO ANIMALS 
 

Cancellations to be advised 21 days prior to weekend of booking - or       
deposit will not be refunded.    
All booking inquiries to Matt & Melissa King on (03) 208 9672 or                
(029) 200 7197. 
 

If you are hiring the clubrooms then it is imperative that you leave the 
lodge in a clean and tidy manner !  To enable us all to enjoy the 
benefits of this wonderful facility, we must ensure that the place is 
spotless when you leave!   Otherwise you may find that the Lodge is 
unavailable to you next time! 
 

Matt and Melissa King    
PH  03 2089672 and email mjmjking@xtra.co.nz 
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Ingredients: 
2 Potatoes, thinly sliced 
1 Red onion, sliced 
2 Zucchini, sliced  
1 clove Garlic, finely sliced 
4 Fish fillets  
20 small tomatoes, halved 
Olive oil 
2 cups Fish stock 
4 sprigs Fresh dill 
 
Directions: 
Preheat the oven to 185C. 
Line 4 small ovenproof dishes with baking paper, leaving 
some hanging over on each side. 
In each container, arrange a layer of potatoes, then top with 
zucchini, red onion, a little garlic and most of the tomatoes, 
but not all. 
Place a fish fillet on each bed of vegetables and divide the 
fish stock between them. 
Drizzle over the olive oil, add the remaining tomatoes and 
dill, and season well with salt and pepper. 
Overlap the paper sides on each dish and crimp to secure.  
Bake the fish for 15-20 minutes, depending on the thick-
ness of the fillets. The fish should be opaque and just flak-
ing at the thickest part. 
Serve the parcels in the paper. 
Accompany with a fresh seasonal salad. 
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REMEMBER TO CHECK OUT OUR  
WEBSITE, OR SEND THROUGH ANY  

PICTURES / ARTICLES YOU WOULD LIKE TO 
SHARE WITH THE CLUB 

 
 
 
 

Emailing of Shoreline: 
Remember to let us know your email  
address so we can email you the  

shoreline 
 

The club would like to welcome�«���� 

We look forward to seeing you at some of 
the up and coming events 

Brad Rodgers 
Occupation: Lineman 
Boat: 6m Cabin 
Interests: Fishing, Skiing 


